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Dear Friends, 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support of our work with MAF.  I (Mike) am writing 

this letter from Oaxaca, Mexico.  It is a privilege to help with some of the flying and maintenance here for a 

few weeks.  It is also great to catch up with the team here and understand their heart and vision for serving 

the Lord.  Several things have gotten my attention in the last couple of weeks: 

After many years of prayer about a better local office situation, God is 

providing the opportunity for us to relocate here on the airport grounds. 

The airport plans to demolish our current building and has assigned a 

vacant lot for us to build on.  All this needs to happen by January.  

Please pray that God will give wisdom in the planning and provide the 

funding for a much-needed office. 

Manuel San Juan Martin has been working with us as a hangar helper for five 

years.  Over the years we have recognized his love for the Lord and mechanical 

aptitude.  His young family is committed to a local church where Manuel leads 

the worship team.  He has learned a lot about aircraft working alongside us as 

we do the maintenance on our airplanes.  He recently took the initiative to enroll 

in an online course he will be taking over the next year to become an Aircraft 

Maintenance Technician.  Please pray that he will be successful and able to 

contribute in a more meaningful way to our team in Oaxaca. 

Gregorio Rodriguez is a young Christian who has his Commercial Pilot License and is interested in 

serving the Lord through MAF.  He has been working with us as a volunteer for a year now and we have seen 

him grow spiritually and technically.   We are looking for ways to help him prepare as a missionary to serve 

in an MAF program.  Please pray that God will open doors for him. 

Love in Jesus, 

Mike & Joan 

 

I thank my God in all my remembrance of you…

because of your partnership in the gospel.  Phil.1:3-4 
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